REPUBLIC OF NAMIBIA

MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT, FORESTRY AND TOURISM

OFFICE OF THE MINISTER
Tel; (00 264) 61 284 2111 Cnr Robert Mugabe &
Fax: ('DD 264} 61232 057 Dr Kenneth Kaunda Street
Private Bag 13306
Windhoek
Telephone: +264 284 2577 Namibia

Enquiries: F. Katamila

26 November 2024
Mr. Joao Coimbra

Director: Daredevil Adventures
P.O Box 8399

Swakopmund

Namibia

Dear Mr. Coimbra,
SUBJECT: DOROB NATIONAL PARK CONCESSION AWARD

The Ministry of Environment Forestry and Tourism takes note of your business
operation inside the Dorob National Park, which commenced before the proclamation
of the area as a National Park. As the area is now a National Park, we inform that your
business needs to be regulated in line with the Nature Conservation Amendment Act,
2017 (Act 3 of 2017).

This letter serves to inform you that your company has been awarded an eighteen
(18)-year tourism Concession inside Dorob National Park in line with the Tourism
Development Plan for the Park with the following tourism activity rights:

e The right to conduct guided quad bike rides in dunes on predetermined routes;
e The right to provide public toilets facilities against payment.

The award is subject to compliance with the following conditions in the sequence
below:

\
1. Your company to submit a proposal as per atta%aed t V
incorporated in the Concession Contract. The proposal must contaln e foilomng
important information:
a. An annual Concession fee to be paid to the MII’IISW?)

Forestry and Tourism for the duration of the“gpnceéss
b. A corporate social responsibility plan outhnjng our comp
commitments and employment figures. e g;;
c. Environmental impact mitigation measures anﬁ’"ﬁt[vlty o

e

“Stop the poaching of our rhinos”

All official correspondence must be addressed to the Executive Director



2. Successful negotiations of the Concession Contract terms and conditions between
your company and MEFT.

3. The signing of a Concession Contract between your company and MEFT

Kindly note that your proposal should be submitted within three (3) weeks from date
of receipt of this letter. This is to allow for negotiations and to conclude the Concession
Contract by the end of December 2024. For further information, kindly contact Ms.
Fabiola Katamila; telephone 061-2842577, email: fabiola.katamila@meft.gov.na

| wish you the best in your endeavours.

Yours sincerely,

U e SR
Pohamba Shifeta, (MP)
Minister

CC: Mr. Teofilus Nghitila— Executive Director
Mr. Colgar Sikopo — Deputy Executive Director- Natural Resource Management



